
 

  1 

 

- 

+ 

 
 

 

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              
 
 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 
        
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                  

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Wednesday 26th August, 

2020 

 

Term 3  Week 6   

    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

My Favourite Maths Lesson 
 
 
 
 
In maths I love learning about money 
because when my teeth fall out the  
 
 
 
By 
Max Edmunds  

 

 

This week we feature an article written by Max 
Edmunds from the Goanna Room. 

 

 

My name is Max and I am in the 
Goanna Class. I have been working 
hard on my handwriting. I like 
Monday mornings when I get to tell 
the rest of my class what I did on 
the weekend. I enjoy reading, doing 
Science experiments and playing 
sport. I hope you enjoy reading my 
article and our newsletter.          

 

     School 

SAS STAFF Recognition Week 
Monday 24th -Friday 28th August 

A huge thank you to all our amazing support staff here at 
G.S. Kidd. Please enjoy our feature article on pages 6 & 7 
in recognition of the wonderful work they do. 

 

 

   



 

  2 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PPP 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                              
                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                  
 
                                                                                                                
  

           
 
       
  
 
 
 
     

   

 

 

 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

    

 

 

  

 

                                                                                                                                                               

 
 

We have a full range of all school uniforms in 
stock including new arrivals of long sleeved shirts. 
Please call in to the front office for all enquiries.          
PRICES:    Shirts $20    Jumpers $25   Jackets $40 

 
 

 

 
All lunch orders and money must be in 
to the front office by 9am Friday 
mornings. They can also be dropped in 
earlier in the week. 
Mini pies x 3 with Chips and/or salad 
$6.20 
Mini sausage rolls x 3 with chips and/or 
salad $6.00 
Chicken nuggets x 4 with chips and 
sauce $6.00  
Mini pizza (Hawaiian/meatlovers) $4.80 
Sandwiches- any toppings(meat, 
lettuce, carrot, tomato, beetroot, 
cheese, mayo) white or multigrain 
bread $6.00 
Fruit salad $5.00 
Mixed fruit $5.00 
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Monday Dance Groups 
As mentioned in our last Newsletter, 
the students are all enjoying the 
Monday afternoon dance groups, 
combining music, rhythm, dance, 
movement, body awareness, 
strength, co-ordination, fun and 
fitness. 
As promised, this week we feature 
our older students displaying  their 
skills. 
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Responsible 

Safe 
Respectful 

 

A big CONGRATULATIONS to our 
recent recipients of PBL and 
sports Awards. 
 
 
This week’s PBL focus is…………… 
 

“Saying Sorry”. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

PBL 
Awards 

 

Week 5 PBL focus        
was 

“Being A 
Good 
Sport” 
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The Turtles 

Cooking with the Turtles 
From the garden we picked spring onions, 
carrots, tomatoes, parsley and spinach to 
make our fish salad wraps.  

                                                      

 
 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.tastefulspace.com%2Fblog%2F2019%2F07%2F24%2F5-tips-for-getting-healthier%2F&psig=AOvVaw0qAMAt0tPsHt2bp4d8v1_o&ust=1598488407068000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCNif6fvRt-sCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAV
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SAS Staff Recognition Week 
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SAS Staff Recognition Week 
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Wishing all our dads, pops, grandads, uncles, carers a very happy Father’s Day on Sunday 
6th September. We hope you all have a very special day. 
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At G. S. Kidd Memorial School we are celebrating SAS Staff Recognition Week.   

Thank you to the SAS Staff of our school who make a significant contribution in making our school a 

wonderful place for all students.  We acknowledge the efforts of the G. S. Kidd Memorial SAS Staff who 

work across our school, in the office, classroom and grounds. 

Students presented the SAS Staff with a certificate and gift at this week’s assembly and some treats have 

been shared with the staff. Thank you to the P&C for contributing. 

At the week 5 P & C Meeting we discussed the ordering of student lunches. In Term 4 we return to 

accessing the Gunnedah South Public School Canteen. Until then we will continue with the current Friday 

arrangement for lunch orders. Thank you to Gunnedah South Public School for offering access to their 

canteen and to Miss Bianca Small for her organisation of the current arrangement to ensure the 

students of G.S. Kidd have access to lunch orders. 

COVID: 

Please be aware that the Department of Education COVID -19 Guidelines state that parents, family 

members and carers are not able to enter the school playground (beyond the internal gate).  

Please note: 

• Schools are to be vigilant in ensuring that staff and students do not attend school or work if 

they are unwell. 

• Students absent or sent home due to flu-like symptoms need to be tested. 

• Staff and students must not return to school or work until they receive a negative COVID-19 

result and are symptom free 

• Schools must sight the negative COVID-19 test result prior to allowing students and staff to 

return to school. 

 If you would like further information it can be found https://education.nsw.gov.au/inside-the-

department/covid-19/  or alternatively please call the school on 67 415200. 

 

Bec Maybury 

   

 

 

 

  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/inside-the-department/covid-19/
https://education.nsw.gov.au/inside-the-department/covid-19/
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Positive Behaviour 
For Learning 

              

     
              

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                              
 
  

                                                                                

                    

                                                                                   

                                                                           
 

 

                                

 

 

 

 

Our whole school Assembly 
now takes place every 
Monday afternoon.  During 
this time we present our 
weekly PBL Awards. 
For all regular updates, 
highlights and photos please 
visit our Website 
 gskiddmem-s.school.gov.au  
or follow us on Facebook. 

 

  

 

Thought For The Day 

 
 

 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nbcnews.com%2Fbetter%2Flifestyle%2Fhow-wash-your-hands-properly-according-doctors-ncna1102746&psig=AOvVaw2XPjsWw0HW0jX-WtBk2ixs&ust=1589950019650000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCOiypsSPv-kCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD

